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April 21, 2014

Licensing Assistance Team

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

RE: License No. 37-30880-01

Mr. Reichard:

We are writing this letter to request amendments to our License No. 37-30880-01.
We would like to remove the following storage location.

MacCorkle Ave, Charleston, WV

In addition we are writing to confirm that no source material has been found to be leaking
pursuant to leak testing conducted on the equipment.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at
(724) 443-1533.

Corporate Safety Director/RSO
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